
From: Thomas, Sarah R.
Sent: 8/25/2011 6:34:09 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Farrar, Darwin (darwin.farrar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: FW: CONFIDENTIAL: Gas Energy Efficiency Raid & Customer Impacts

Hi Meredith - would you let folks at PG&E know that this message to Paul 
Clanon was forwarded to us, and therefore I think it most appropriate 
that PG&E make a late-filed ex parte disclosure. Thanks, and sorry for 
the delay.

Sarah R. Thomas, Esq.
Advisor to Commissioner Mark Ferron
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, # 5033
San Francisco, CA 94102
srt@cpuc.ca.gov
www.cpuc.ca.gov
(415) 703-2310 (phone)
(415) 703-2262 (fax)

From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2011 3:43 PM
To: Thomas, Sarah R.; Colvin, Michael; TerKeurst, Charlotte
Subject: Fwd: CONFIDENTIAL: Gas Energy Efficiency Raid & Customer
Impacts

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com>
Date: August 11, 2011 1:08:27 PMPDT 
To: "Clanon, Paul" <pac@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: Gas Energy Efficiency Raid & Customer

Impacts
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Paul,

Attached is more information on the issue that we discussed.
Our current expectation is that the specific customers on page 2 will 
not inspected by 8/31 and will not receive rebates for the projects that 
they have in the pipeline. We plan to notify customers early next week.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional 
information.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-828-5765 (cell)
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